
Your Help is Needed 
As we prepare for St. Luke the Evangelist Catholic Church’s Golden Jubilee Gala on October 11, 2025, we will 

be recognizing the elders of our parish who continue to be active parishioners and are still with us today. Elder 

members are those who were parishioners from the very beginning, when the parish was still meeting at 

Thompson Intermediate, as well as those who were parishioners in 1975. 

We need your help to ensure our list of elders is accurate. If you believe anyone has been omitted or listed in 

error, please submit any corrections or additions to Lupe Saiz at development@stlukescatholic.com by 5:00 

PM, April 30th. All submissions will be carefully reviewed before any changes are made. 

Thank you so much for your assistance in making this a meaningful celebration!  

Most recent names added to the list will be highlighted: 

Al & Sandra Becker Basilio Valdez 

Harris and Adriana Beyer Josephine Valenti 

George & Diane Bishop Anthony & Elizabeth Virgadamo 

Larrol & Eleanor Burleigh Raul & Margie Zepeda 

Larry Calp Tony & Mary Zucha 

Tom Dimicelli  

Dottie & Dominic Cantalamesa  

Lupe Cisneros  

Gilbert & Yolanda DeLeon  

Milton & Joyce Dittrich  

Joe & Yolanda Dominguez  

Fred Flickinger  

Greg Fotorny  

Mary Garza  

James & Ella Gauthier  

Angie Haneiko  

Sam & Rosemary Hardin  

Lan Henry  

Peter & Irene Hoth  

Marlon & Arleen Hulin  

Loretta Keough  

Tom LaLonde  

Tena Lummus  

Glyn & Sherry LeBlanc  

Eileen Nicholas  

Jerry & Nancy O’Brien  

Mary Ellen Rouen  

Joe & Sally Sedita  

Jim & Fran Sharpless  

Ed & Fran Smith  

Phillis Smith  

Jeanne Spears  

Jessie & Linda Tollett  

 


